
 

 

Newsletter Friday 3rd May 2024 

Keeping Safe Week 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

We've had a great week exploring and identifying how to keep ourselves safe in lots of different 

situations. We have learnt: how to keep safe near water during an assembly with the Canal and River 

Trust; how to keep safe when out and about during an assembly with one of our parents who is a police 

officer; how to administer first aid with FACT First Aid Training; how to keep mentally healthy and 

resilient with Rock Kidz; how to stay safe online and Y5 enjoyed a great trip to Safety Central to discover 

how to stay safe at home and when out in the community. A huge thank you to everyone who 

volunteered their time and came to work with us! 

If you were an engineer, what would you do? 

 

Congratulations to one of our Year 5 pupils, Noah! Earlier this 

year, Year 5 entered an engineering competition, where they designed a new invention to make people's 

lives easier. This is a competition that 10's of thousands of pupils across the country entered. Entries 

have been through 2 rounds of grading with real engineers and we are very pleased to announce that 

Noah has been selected as a winner of this competition. This is a fantastic achievement. Well done 

Noah!  



Parent Governor Vacancy  

We currently have vacancies for two parent governors on our Local Governing Board. Governors play a 

vital role in shaping the education and experiences of our pupils and offering strategic oversight to 

support the school's growth and success. If you are interested in making a meaningful contribution to 

the future of Oughtrington Primary and would like to be considered for this rewarding role, please 

express your interest by emailing oughtrington.headspa@thebeamtrust.co.uk. This role is open to all 

parents of children currently attending Oughtrington Primary School. Expressions of interest must be 

submitted no later than 12pm on Friday 17th May.  

Citizenship Awards 

 

A reminder to send in your nominations for our Citizenship Award! This is an award for children who 

have supported our local community this half term. This could be donating to the foodbank, helping out 

a community group, supporting a charity or helping a relative or neighbour. Please send any nominations 

to your child's class teacher via Dojo. Children will then receive a certificate in the final Praise Assembly 

of this half term and a mention in the newsletter. Please ensure all nominations are sent by Friday 17th 

May. 

mailto:oughtrington.headspa@thebeamtrust.co.uk


Bank Holiday 

A reminder that school is closed on Monday due to the bank holiday. We hope you all enjoy the long 

weekend and we will see you when school re-opens on Tuesday.  

Wednesday 22nd May - Change to Menu 

 

Please see the poster for changes to the usual menu on Wednesday 22nd May 2024, any questions 

please contact the school kitchen. 



Computer Club 
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